
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for North Fork Peachtree Creek Trail – Phase 1 in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is DeKalb County, located at 1950 W Exchange Pl # 4, Tucker, GA 30084.  

The funding would be used to design a new multi-use trail along North Fork Peachtree Creek from Fisher 

Trail Park to Chamblee Tucker Road. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this 

particular section of trail will connect Mercer University, apartments along Northeast Expressway, a 

commercial area at Shallowford Road, and Fisher Trail Park. At Fisher Trail Park, the trail will end at an 

underpass under I-85 where the trail can connect a future phase to be built by the City of Chamblee.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133..  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress  


